
Morning Announcements 
Tuesday, October 19, 2010 

Day 43 
 

All Breakfast of Champions participants, who are not involved in the ROTC 
Inspection, need to report to their schools tomorrow. 
 
SPANISH CLUB will be making piñatas this afternoon in Mrs. Birthright's 
room, A7. 
 
There will be a Spanish club meeting in D8 on Thursday morning at 7:40 am.  
We will be signing up for the Fun Day piñatas and discussing the Day of the 
Dead party. 
 
Any FFA member who has been in FFA for at least one year and is interested 
in running for the Historian Officer position needs to go by and see Mrs. 
Harvey or Ms. Howell by the end of next week. 
 
Sophomores and juniors who are talented in academic areas or in the 
performing/visual arts are encouraged to consider applying for Governor’s 
School 2011.  If you are interested, see Mr. Blackburn in the Counseling 
Center as soon as possible as there is very specific criteria for selection. 
 
1st and 2nd semester ROTC students will be having inspection practice this 
morning during 1st Block.  Students should check in with their 1st Block 
teacher, then report directly to the gym. 
 
Any ROTC student interested in helping set up for the Navy Ball, please plan 
to stay after school tomorrow.  Please meet in the cafeteria as soon as possible 
after school. 
 
By North Carolina General Statute:  No person under 18 years of age may 
operate a motor vehicle on a public street, highway or public vehicular area, 
such as school property, while using a cellular telephone or any technology 
associated with a cellular telephone while the vehicle is in motion.  An offense 
is an infraction punishable by a $25 fine and $135 in court costs.   
 
Fall Blood Drive is October 29--See Mrs. Kuykendall in D-5 or an Allied 
Health Science student to sign-up.  All 16 year olds must have a signed 
permission slip in order to give. 
 



There will be a mandatory meeting for the Homecoming Court in Mrs. 
Larson’s Room, B8, tomorrow morning at 7:45. 
 
A reminder for Seniors that you will have the opportunity this Thursday, 
October 21, to order your Senior supplies.  Orders will be taken during 
lunches.  Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors will also be able to order Class 
rings that day if you have not done so.  A $50 deposit is required. 
 
Please dismiss the cross country team at 2:00 this afternoon. 
 
Please dismiss the ladies golf team at 8:50 this morning.  They will be 
traveling with Tuscola to the Conference Tournament today. 
 
TEACHERS: 
 
Lunch Duty for this week is as follows: 
1st Lunch: Smith 
  Hogue 
2nd Lunch: Kuykendall 
  P. Singleton 
3rd Lunch: Michael 
  Howell 
 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
SPANISH CLUB will be making piñatas this afternoon in Mrs. Birthright's 
room, A7. 
 
ROTC students, remember tomorrow is Inspection Day.  Please report to the 
gym 1st thing tomorrow morning, in uniform. 
 
There will be a mandatory meeting for the Homecoming Court in Mrs. 
Larson’s Room, B8, tomorrow morning at 7:45. 
 
All Breakfast of Champions participants, who are not involved in the ROTC 
Inspection, need to report to their schools tomorrow morning.  Those 
participants who are also on Homecoming Court will need to see Mrs. Larson 
when you return to school after Breakfast of Champions. 
 
Girls tennis team pictures will be taken this Thursday afternoon, at 3:15 on 
the tennis courts. 
 



Any senior who is considering applying to Gardner Webb University, please 
go by Guidance and speak with your counselor as soon as possible about 
scholarship opportunities.  
 
Final Make Up pictures will be taken on Thursday, October 21st.  
Underclassmen, Faculty, and Staff pictures will be taken during lunches, from 
11:15 until 1:20, in the media center.  Senior pictures will be taken from 1:30 
until 3:00 by appointment.  This is the last opportunity to have pictures taken 
for the yearbook and have ID's made. 
 
Art Club Dues and The High Museum trip money are due to Mrs. DeGrove 
by this Thursday.   
 
Teachers in parking spaces 1 – 15, thank you for giving up your spaces 
tomorrow morning for our distinguished guests for the ROTC Inspection.  If 
you would please park at the track or tennis courts. 
 
Also, remember the faculty meeting this afternoon.  If you are unable to 
attend, a makeup meeting will be held in the morning at 7:30 in the Media 
Center. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


